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Wednesday, 10th April 2024 
SCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY 

 

Dear parents & caregivers, 

We will be holding our Years 3 to 6 school Cross Country on Friday 3 May 2024. The children will need to wear their 
sports uniform to school on this day.  Children in Year 2 (who will be turning 8 this year and wishing to compete) and 
Years 3 to 6 will be walking down to Evatt Park at 9:15am. Parents are welcome to attend this event. 

Distance 
8/9yrs (run together): 2km 
10yrs: 2km 
11yrs: 3km 
12yrs: 3km 
  

All children are to wear their hats and sunscreen. 
9:15  Students walk down to Evatt Park.     
9:30                     Students WALK the course. 
10:15               Cross Country will begin: 8/9yrs, 10yrs, 11yrs 12yrs. Students will have the opportunity to eat their 

recess when other races are on.  
12.15                Students return to school.  If parents take their children with them from Evatt Park, they must have 

their name marked off at the recording table. 
 
Please note that Years 2 to 6 will be having recess at Evatt Park. Students should take BOTTLES OF WATER and their 
recess to eat down at the park. They will also need something to sit on. It is anticipated students will be back at school 
before lunch.  
 
The District Cross Country is scheduled to be held on Wednesday 22 May 2024. 
 
CROSS COUNTRY – HOUSE SHIRTS 
Order house shirts on Qkr! now or in the shop for only $10 (limited stock available) 
The uniform shop is open Mondays 8.30 - 9am AND Wednesdays 2.30 – 3.15pm 
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Please complete permission online or return the permission note below to the front office by Wednesday 1 May.  
There is no cost involved for this event. 
  
Peter Finneran, Cross Country Coordinator       Mrs Williams, Principal 
 

 

CROSS COUNTRY 
 

I give permission for my child ______________________________________________ in class _________________to 
walk to and from Evatt Park to participate in the School Cross Country on Friday 3 May 2024.  
 
ANY COMMENT FOR TEACHERS re allergies / medication etc - 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please indicate if you need to update your child’s Medical Information.        YES /   NO 
 
I give permission for my child to receive medical treatment in case of emergency.  YES /   NO 
 

 
SIGNED: ___________________________________________   DATE: __________________________ 

Parent / Guardian 


